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THE COUNCIL OF THE MUNICIPALITY OF NEWTOWN

MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE COUNCIL (Ordinary) (duly convened)

Held at the COUNCIL CHAMBERS, NEWTOWN

Tuesday the 26th ' dayof o'clock p.m.

(Continued)

on October 1943 , af

7 .30
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878

>y
oTw

Vf Moved by Alderman Smith,

M. No. 24/4/1943

necessary throughout the Municipality. Alderman Brannan suggested that where paths or
roads are being constructed in concrete the names of the streets can be impressed in the
paths as used in other Municipalities.

Alderman Fleming asked if any report had been received in connection with the damage to the
footpath at the Marlborough Hotel in Missenden Road. Reply that the Supervisor had
inspected the matter and the licensee was being approached in connection with the matter.

;Qﬂlgldernan Bugler asked if a record was kept of the materials removed from 109 Bedford Street.

Reply in the affirmative.

seconded by Alderman Solomon: "THAT the Council dispose of the
iUsalvage materials from 109 Bedford Street which are not needed for use by the Council.

£S5i1derman Smith asked that the Works Committee view a private lane giving access to 66/70
L "Regent Street.

;.Aldernan (Mrs.) Fower asked if the Council could bear any proportion of the cost of repairing
4 private lane. Reply in the negative.

LAlderman Bugler suggested that lavatory accommodation should be erected in the proposed
|441ldren s playground at 109 Bedford Street and the matter was referred to the Works
“Committee.

The Town Clerk reported concerning an accident to Mr. A.E. Sheldon, an employee of the
-Australian Gas Light Coy., while collecting in the office let to the Gas company, and it was
resolved: "THAT the matter be referred to the Finance Ccommittee and in the meantime the
Town Clerk obtain legal advice regarding the Council's position in the matter.

Alderman Pawley drew attention to the fact that where broken glass was on the roadway the
sweepers did not usually sweep same, with a consequent danger to tyres etc. The matter
was referred to the Health InSpector with a view to overcoming any such danger.

$LAlderman Pawley asked if the Council was storing bricks for the Works Department or any
other person. Reply that the Council had undertaken to store bricks for the Public Works
Department for N.E.S. purposes some considerable time ago.

Alderman Bugler drew attention to the dilapidated condition of the seat at the Fountain on
Newtown Bridge, =nd asked that it be replaced. The Mayor referred the matter to the
Supervisor for attention.

And there being no further business the Meeting terminated at 9.42 p.m.

Confirmed at an ordinary meeting of the Council held at the Town Hall, Newtown on Tuesday,
9th November 194 3. at 7.30 p.m.

This is Page No.4 of minutes of a meeting of the Council of the Munhicipality of Newbtown, held
at the Town Hall, Newtown on Tuesday, 26th October 1943,

TOWN CLERK MAYOR

M. No.25/1/1943




